
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory # 2020-A-004 

Subject: Pier C Baggage Tunnel Closure 

From: Aviation Services 

Contact: Raul Hamilton, Raul.Hamilton@gtaa.com, 416-305-2419 

Issue Date: January 22, 2020 

A section of conveyor on AS2 outbound sortation line (AS2-01) line is being replaced, 

during the period of Jan 28th until Jan 30th. 

The curve located above the ceiling of the roadway located adjacent airside gate C27. 

Access through this tunnel will not be available during the following dates and times: 

• 2200, Jan 28th until 0200, Jan 29th and again: 

• 2200, Jan 29th until 0800, Jan 30th 
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Figure 1 - Conveyor AS2-01 located above the ceiling of tunnel located near C27. 

 

 


